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Dear Mr Evans  
 
YOUR REQUEST UNDER FREEDOM OF INFORMATION 
 
You contacted NHS Kernow Clinical Commissioning Group (CCG) on 30 September 2016 
under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.  Your questions and our reply are as follows. 
 
1. Are you responsible for any buildings with more than 12kw of air conditioning 

present? 
2. Who is the responsible person for ensuring that your buildings are inspected and 

reports lodged, please provide the name, address, and telephone number of the 
responsible person. 

3. If your TM44 Air Conditioning Inspection Certificates are in place, what is their 
expiry date?   

4. What was the order value of the works placed with the Company who undertook the 
work? 

5. How many Certificates were produced? 
6. Was the TM44 Inspector independent as required under the Regulations? 
7. Name the Inspector Organisation. 
 
A. NHS Kernow does not hold the information you have requested. In line with national 

policy, NHS Kernow does not take lead responsibility for any property.  Our 
accommodation arrangements are through either NHS Property Services Limited or 
Community Health Partnerships Limited (both wholly-owned subsidiaries of the 
Department of Health), and therefore, we do not have responsibility for air conditioning in 
the properties we occupy.  

 
Please redirect your question to NHS Property Services Limited 
(information@property.nhs.uk) and Community Health Partnerships Limited 
(info@communityhealthpartnerships.co.uk) to obtain this information.  

 
The information supplied to you continues to be protected by the Copyright, Designs and 
Patents Act 1988.  You are free to use it for your own purposes, including any non-
commercial research you are doing and for the purposes of news reporting. Any other re-use, 
for example commercial publication, would require the permission of the copyright holder.    
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Most documents supplied by NHS Kernow Clinical Commissioning Group will have been 
produced by local officials and will be our copyright.  Information you receive which is not 
subject to our copyright continues to be protected by the copyright of the person, or 
organisation, from which the information originated.  You must ensure that you gain their 
permission before reproducing any third party information. 
 
If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to 
make a complaint or request a review of our decision, you should write to NHS Kernow, 
Sedgemoor Centre, Priory Road, St Austell, Cornwall PL25 5AS.  
 
If you are not content with the outcome of your complaint, you may apply directly to the 
Information Commissioner for a decision.  Generally, the Information Commissioner cannot 
make a decision unless you have exhausted the Complaints procedure.  The Information 
Commissioner can be contacted at the Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, 
Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 5AF. 
 
Please tell us what you think of the service we've given you by completing this short survey 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/56QCQM6.  It should only take a few moments but will 
really help us ensure we are dealing with requests effectively. 
  
Yours sincerely 

 
Leanne Baker 
Freedom of Information Officer 
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